Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

6th August, 19356

Dear Sirs,
am in receipt of NMr. Scullard's letter of the 2nd
Enquiry to be held into the loss

end the contents have besn duly

emind you
arried
at your port in September 1928 (Falmouth R No. 6861).
shall therefore be glad 1: will st if there 1s any
in your Journal, o f you can recall any information,
the size of the original fracture found, and whether 1%
had increased in size prior to the re-welding in June 1930.
At the same time I 1k it w o alspo remind you
that the re-welding which was carried out in June 1930,und
which you state "appears to have been most efficient"” was

again found defective, and the fracture wes re-welded at Barry,

three months later.

The Surveyors, Secretary.

FALMOUTH.

b 2 v . s
WG W 09 2 *’f&




